
 
Ngā Mihi i te Iwi, Greetings to everyone 
 
Next Wednesday is the opening of the School’s Art Exhibition.  This is where 
the hall is set up with pin boards and each syndicate has a section to put up 
all the works of art under the Kaupapa of Te Awa / The River.  Waitara 
East School has been focusing on this topic for the entire year.  Now we can 
show you the taonga created by your Tamariki.  Our support staff will be 
setting the exhibition up on Monday and Tuesday.  The Exhibition goes 
from Wednesday 9.30a.m. to Friday Lunchtime 12.00p.m.  After which our 
wonderful support staff will pack down the artwork and put it up on the 
hall walls.  Please, whānau when you come in to look can you write  positive 
comments on the front table about the works of art. 
 
Yesterday  I was able to go and hand out 45 Yellow MANA wrist bands to 
children who had earnt 100 MANA tickets (Caught Being Good) and 42 Pink 
MANA wrist bands to children who had earnt 300 Mana tickets (Caught 
Being Good).  We had 1 child receive a Purple MANA band for 500 MANA 
tickets.   Congratulations to Daisy Martin He Pai Rawa Atu Koe. 
 
Finally last night we had the school disco.  Thank you to Shelley Cook and 
the team for a great night.   
 
Today is Ranui, this is held every 5 weeks and we celebrate all those chil-
dren who have consistently make good MANA choices in the classroom and 
playground.  Those children who have had no incident forms get an ice block 
and free time in the afternoon.  Those children that have had one incident 
form in the last 5 weeks read quietly then get to go and have free time with 
the others (no iceblock) and those children who have had more that once in-
cident read quietly for the first 15 minutes then have quiet time in the class-
room (no computers). 
 
Ka Kite Ano, 
 
 
 
Graham Sands 

Other important notices 

NEWSLETTER NO. 31 

11 November, 2016 

GLOW PRODUCTS 

The senior school have some glow products left over from 

the disco.  If any one would like to purchase any they are all 

$2.00 each apart from the bracelet connectors which are 50 

cents each. 
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WAITARA ALIVE:  Would like to promote the Waitara, 

“IT’S NOT OK” Campaign.  Local organisations and business-

es have united with the national  ‘It’s not OK’  team with the 

aim to raise awareness, and change attitudes and behaviours 

around the tolerance of family violence in the Waitara commu-

nity.  The campaign will be fronted by everyday champions 

from Waitara who are willing to speak out against family vio-

lence, and respond to those experiencing violence.  For further 

information please ring Waitara Alive and ask for Talette on 

754 6500 or you can go on the “IT’S NOT OK” website http://

areyouok.org.nz/ to learn more 

 

  


